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Prudent Minerals Unaware of Any Material Change 
 

 
Vancouver, BC – April 26, 2022:  Prudent Minerals Corp. (CSE: PRUD) (the “Company”) 
announces that, at the request of IIROC, the Company wishes to confirm that the Company’s 
management is unaware of any material change in the Company’s operations that would account 
for the recent increase in market activity. 
  
 
For further info on the Company please email alex@jordaocapital.com. 
 
On Behalf of the Board, 
 
Alex Helmel 
Prudent Minerals Corp. 
(604) 537-8198 
 
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
  
This news release may contain assumptions, estimates, and other forward-looking statements regarding future events. 
Such forward-looking statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties and are subject to factors, many of which are 
beyond the Company's control that may cause actual results or performance to differ materially from those currently 
anticipated in such statements. 
 
 


